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Update

 Green Infrastructure Working Group – November 14th

Educational Forum – Megan Noe Fellows

 Green Infrastructure WG Planning meeting held 
November 
 Donated Land Project – Notes attached 



Hosted Zoom only Educational Forum

Guest Speakers Meghan Fellows
Meghan Noe Fellows is the Director of Science and Restoration and serves as the 
Vegetation Ecologist for the team. For the last few years she's focused on rewilding
the home landscape through planting native "pocket forests.“

 Provided information on both living shorelines and pocket forests.

 We recorded the entire session and the link is posted on the Fenwick Island 
Town website.

 Had many good questions from some homeowners who participated on the call.  



Held meeting of the Green 
Infrastructure Working Group – 11-21-24

 Discussed donated property.

 Used a task list for next year as a basis for discussion.

 Notes in the form of a list of topics discussed (see attached).

 One topic was whether we needed an actual survey of property as a starting 
point.  Further discussion with Natalie M. was decided that it was not 
necessary if we were keeping it more “natural” with no structures.

 There are already some paths from neighbors on the property, according to 
photos taken from Mike L.

 Walkthrough will need to take place to see current condition of the property 
and take an inventory of plant material.  

 Planning still in progress.



Austin Okie – Land map



Final 
Questions
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